
 
 

TO: Analysts and Investors 
 

FROM: Range Investor Relations Team 
 

DATE: January 22, 2019 
 

RE: Range Provides Mariner East 1 Update 
 

 

Range announced today that the Company has temporarily lost access to its capacity on Sunoco’s 

Mariner East 1 pipeline following the appearance of a subsidence along the pipeline route.  

 

Range has capacity on the Mariner East 1 pipeline for 20,000 barrels per day of both ethane and 

propane.  As a result of the outage, Range is utilizing available capacity on the recently 

commissioned Mariner East 2 pipeline to continue moving its propane to the Marcus Hook 

terminal.   For ethane, Range has multiple options for marketing its production, including the 

ability to sell ethane as natural gas.   

 

The net impact to cash flow from this outage is expected to be minimal.    
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